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NABIP Notes U.S. Department of Justice Complaint  
Involving Insurers and Online Brokerage Entities 

 
Washington, D.C. — The National Association of Benefits and Insurance Professionals (NABIP) is aware of the 
recent complaint filed by the U.S. Department of Justice under the False Claims Act, naming several national 
health insurance companies and online brokerage entities. 
 
While NABIP does not comment on ongoing legal matters, we reaffirm our longstanding commitment to ethical 
conduct and consumer protection in the health insurance marketplace. NABIP supports good-faith actors who 
work to expand access to coverage, improve outcomes, and uphold integrity. We condemn business practices 
that exploit consumers or discriminate against vulnerable populations. 
 
Our Healthcare Bill of Rights outlines the principles we believe are fundamental to a fair and functional health 
insurance marketplace—access to coverage, transparency, fair treatment, and ethical conduct. 
 

###  
 

NABIP is the preeminent organization for health insurance and employee benefits professionals, working diligently to 
ensure all Americans have access to high-quality, affordable healthcare and related benefits. NABIP represents and 
provides professional development opportunities for more than 100,000 licensed health insurance agents, brokers, 
general agents, consultants and benefit professionals through more than 150 chapters across America.   
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